OSS Billy

186

From: Sent: **CROSS Billy**

Sent:

13 October 2005 12:20

To: Subject: NICHOLL Tara : Child deaths

Tara, to confirm yesterday's telephone conversation:

1. I have seen Donna Scott, solicitor at CSA for Altnagelvin. She will endeavour to locate a policy for the doctor's responsibility post-operation.

2. Teresa Brown at Altnagelvin is very anxious to meet police and discuss timescale and process. There are staff members very worried and the delay is adversely affecting them.

3. Ruth Hood has commenced to record all documents on Miriam.

4. It appears to me that progress on interviewing the staff needs to begin as I fear if we start to contact them now no interviews will actually start until the middle of November and file submission by New Year becomes difficult,

5. It is my understanding that I am not to proceed with anything further until the meeting with the Interview Coordinator.

Billy

Se